Dyche Lane Sheffield S8 8BR



Telephone: 0114 2372 723

Email: enquiries@meadowhead.sheffield.sch.uk

Headteacher Kam Grewal-Joy Deputy Headteachers Steve Bacon Tamsin Woodward

CFO/SGI June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: Transition to Meadowhead School - Year 6 to Year 7.

We are delighted that your child will be joining us in September 2024. At Meadowhead School and Sixth Form, we pride ourselves on our caring, supportive approach when welcoming our new Year 7 students. From the outset we ensure our students are fully aware and on board with the high standards of behaviour and school expectations.

We Make A Difference

We aim for the transition from primary to secondary school to be as smooth and as happy as possible for your child. To support this process, please find enclosed a small transition passport. This details all the essential need to know information, enabling your child to have access to key information from day one.

At the back of this booklet there is a small task for your child to complete (either on the weblink included or alternatively fill out this page and hand it in). Completion of this task will enable their form tutor and the year team to have key information about your child's likes, dislikes and interests.

In addition to this, there is an **optional** transition work pack for your child to complete over the summer break. This work has been set by departments and subjects at Meadowhead School and enables your child to achieve their first house reward points for completing each task. Extra reward points will be awarded to students ranked in first to fourth place from all the entries received. Your child will find out which house they are in when they arrive at school and join their form group.

Please see the details of each activity within the pack for details. Your child should give their entries or photographic evidence to their subject teacher for that specific task.

We would like to thank you in advance for working with the year team and ensuring that your child is equipped, organised and prepared for their journey at Meadowhead School. Please refer to the middle pages of the transition passport for details of the uniform and equipment required when they begin Year 7 in September.

We look forward to welcoming your child to our school; in the meantime if you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully,

Miss C Foster Head of Year 7 Mr J Lovatt Assistant Head of Year 7 Juan.

Mrs J Jackson Year 7 Pastoral Manager

Meadowhead School Academy Trust. A company limited by guarantee. Registered in England Registered company address: Dyche Lane, Sheffield, S8 8BR. Company Registered Number 07933749









